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 October 14, 2020 

To: LAFCo Commissioners 

From: Martha Poyatos, Executive Officer 

 Rob Bartoli, Management Analyst 

Subject: Legislative Report  

CALAFCO Bill Tracker and SB 414 

CALAFCO is now tracking 11 bills, most of which did not move forward at the end of the 
legislative year on August 31. One such bill was SB 414. The bill would allow the State Water 
Resources Control Board (SWRCB) to form, dissolve, or consolidate failing water systems that 
have either less than 3,000 service connections or that serves less than 10,000 people. Senator 
Anna Caballero, the bill’s author, is proposing amendments that would remove authority from 
LAFCo to dissolve public water suppliers as part of the formation of these new water authorities 
and place these responsibilities solely with the SWRCB. CALAFCO and San Mateo LAFCo sent 
letters opposing the bill to Senator Caballero and the Assembly Appropriations Committee. SB 
414 did not move out of the committee, however CALAFCO anticipates that a similar bill will be 
introduced in the next legislative year.  

Reports from the Senate and Assembly of legislation that was signed into law are anticipated to 
be completed by the end of the year and will be shared with the Commission.  

 

Recommended Action: 

Receive the report.  

 
 Attachments 

A. Legislative Daily Report 10/8/2020 
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